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Hebron Happenings 
A Note from Jason, 
 He is Risen! He is Risen Indeed! This call and response that 
many churches proclaim each Easter morning is the foundation 
and hope of the Christian faith. While we rightly talk often about 
the cross and all that was accomplished in Christ death and self-
sacrifice for us and our sins – without the resurrection nothing 
would have been fully accomplished.  
 In the resurrection Jesus, his message, and his death are all 
vindicated – that is they are proven right. In the resurrection we 
see that Jesus’s humility and sacrificial death are not a sign of 
weakness but the most powerful event in the history of 
humankind! Because of the resurrection we can fully embrace 
the words of James 4:10 – Humble thyself in the sight of the Lord and He will lift you up. 

Why? Because we have seen in Christ in his 
humility and death exalted in the resurrection 
and now sitting at the right hand of the Father.  
 This is the meaning and importance of 
Easter – that Christ’s message of sacrificial love is 
the best and most powerful way to live. While the 
world might still be 
confused about what 
the ‘good life’ is, in the 

church we truly know what it is – the way of Jesus. Because in his 
resurrection God has proven his way of life the correct one and in 
his humility and death, he has been given the name above all 
names. So, as we celebrate the resurrection on Easter Sunday, 
March 31st, might we remember the power of God’s love 
demonstrated in the resurrection of Jesus and might it give us hope 
and encouragement to live our lives in the way of Christ. 
God Bless, 
Jason 

March 2024 

Lenten Bible Study 
We continue to meet on Thursdays at 
noon. However, we will not have Bible 
Study on March 21st as Jason will be 

out of town for Study leave that week. 

Clinton Community Game Night in November  
will be on March 16th at 6:30 pm. We have a range of 
ages!! You can bring your favorite game and a snack to 

share….or just bring yourself. 
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Mission Update 
A contribution of $250 has been 
sent to South Side Area Food Bank 
for use in providing Easter Dinners 
to needy families.  Thank you, 

Hebron for your continued support to 
missions through your weekly offerings.  

One Great Hour of Sharing Campaign 
March 3 – April 7 

Join with Presbyterians worldwide in sharing 
God’s love with our neighbors-in-need around 
the world by providing relief from natural 
disasters, food for the hungry, and support for 
the poor and oppressed. Special offering 
envelopes can be found in the pews or mail 
your check payable to Hebron Presbyterian 
Church with OGHS in the memo line to 
Hebron.  One Great Hour of Sharing Fish 
Banks to collect coins are available on the 
table in the back of the church. “Every time 
we set a table where all hungry hearts can 
eat; every time we welcome neighbors and 
we add an extra seat; and every time we live 
as servants, free to wash each other’s feet, IN 
OUR LIVING, IN OUR GIVING, WE ARE THERE.” 
Please give what you can. IF WE ALL DO A 
LITTLE, IT ADDS UP TO A LOT!  

Lunch and Matinee on the 
Big Screen  April 7 

Please join us for a lunch-
eon and movie on April 7 

right after church ser-
vice.  “Oz -The Great and 
Powerful “ will be shown 
on Hebron’s “Big Screen 

“.  The movie is an update 
of the 1939 “Wizard of Oz “ ,except better. 

The Adult Sunday School is starting a new video 
based study, "Seeking Allah, Finding Jesus". The au-
thor takes us past the stereotypes of Muslims and 

introduces us to their 
hearts. We'll explore the 
beliefs of Muslims and 

how those beliefs shape 
the practice of their lives. 
We'll learn how to share 

our faith with Muslims in a compassionate and re-
spectful way. We meet at 9:30 on Sunday mornings 
in Fellowship Hall. Please contact Larry Shoup if you 

would like to attend via Zoom. 

A Note from the Deacons 
In February, the Deacons 
utilized our kitchen to 
make 45 quarts of a varie-
ty of soups that were de-
livered to some of Heb-
ron’s homebound and 
those who are recovering from illness.  Many 
thanks to our congregation for the many contribu-
tions of soup ingredients that made this project 
possible. 
We hope that you will join us for a potluck lunch-
eon to take place immediately after the church 
service on Palm Sunday, March 24th.  Sign-up 
sheets will be posted in the back of the sanctuary 
during March. 


